Net Zero Task Force Board Members

A committee for exploring and achieving cost-effective Andrew DaBrato Josh Bourdon

solutions for reduced energy use and sustainable energy Mike Fowler Jess Ring

development in Derry Mary Till Jeff Moulton
Craig Lazinsky Tom Cardon

Thursday December 16, 2021 Mike Fodiman John O’Connor

6:00 Room 207 Alternates

Municipal Center Bob Mackey John Eckerson
Vacancies

Chamber of Commerce Vacant
Derry Business Rep Vacant
EDAC Vacant

Draft Minutes

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm.

Members Present: Jeff Moulton, Tom Cardon, Jess Ring, Mike Fodiman, John O’Connor, Mary Till,
Andrew DaBrato. Member of the public, Chris Cox.

Consent Agenda:

Motion to approve minutes made by John and seconded by Tom. Motion passed 5-0-2 with Mary and
Andrew abstaining.

New Business:

Jeff introduced Andrew DaBrato as our newest member of the committee. He will be the representative
from Pinkerton Academy.

John gave a brief Legislative update. There are over 900 LSR’s that are being submitted to the
Legislature.

Jeff has been working on the EV update with numerous emails to go through. The PUC will be making a
ruling on EV charging stations in March,

Jeff gave an update on the Landfill Solar project.

Jess gave an update on the Derry schools infrastructure Assessment. The architects are looking at the
conditions of the roofs to determine the feasibility of adding solar panels.

There were no reports on Community Power or Led update.

Andrew discussed various energy-saving projects at Pinkerton Academy.




Motion to adjourn at 6:46 made by John and seconded by Jess. Motion passed 7-0.
Submitted-

Tom Cardon, Secretary




